
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date:  June 18, 2020 

Item description/summary:  Fire Chief/Safety Officer position  

The Fire Chief/Safety Officer position has been vacant for approximately three years.  Our current 
Battalion Chief Randy York has been performing the duties of this position without the title or salary 
for the last couple of years.  The Fire Committee feel that it is time to permanently fill this position. 

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

This position is already a budgeted position. 

 

Sample Motion/Staff Recommendation: 

Consider authorizing filling the vacant Fire Chief position via District policies – D/A 

 

Prepared by: 

Cindy Van Meter/Office Manager-Human Resource Coordinator 

 

 

 


